
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please add to docket 20230001. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Tuesday, January 31, 2023 10:12 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 10:04 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

-----Original Message-----

From: Duane Lyles <g.d.lyles89@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 9:52 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Rates increasing 

To whom it may concern 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/31/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00721-2023 

In response to the news that FPL and Duke are requesting increasing customer rates. I am a Duke customer and Duke is 
a for profit company. They should anticipate issues and budget accordingly each year. The citizens of Florida should not 
be required to pay for their incompetence. As they are a for profit they are raising our rates to provide profits to their 
shareholders. Not my problem. 

I encourage you to deny the outrageous 20% increase they are requesting. There should be 0% increase approved. I 
have to budget for the horrible economy we are in and they are no different. Again, please deny the requested increase. 

Regards, 

Duane Lyles 
2347 Regency Park Dr 
Deland, FL 32724. 

Sent from my iPhone 
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